
BELLE VUE PARK CAFÉ 
Further to the public engagement during October and 

November 2021, design work on the proposed new build café 

at Belle Vue Park has continued, incorporating feedback from 

stakeholders.

The Council’s appointed Architects, Hamson Barron Smith, are 

now progressing design towards submission of a planning 

application by the autumn of 2022.

The detailed work remains underway, so this is not a finalised 

version, but we are delighted to update you with interim 

progress and show how feedback responses from the 2021 

park engagement have influenced design, including:

o Under 5’s play (including sail canopy cover) in close 

proximity to covered seating and supervision

o Separate access toilets with increased provision

o Location to maximise sun hours and vistas across the 

park and house

o Accessibility flexibility and security enhancements

o Sustainability and setting the café within the park


